Corey and Tona Kautz

Missionary Associates to the Children of Colombia



July 2005

WE'VE MOVED!!!!!

Please make a note of our address change.

5275 Fran Drive, Grand Blanc, MI 48439.



We are definitely in a state of transition. Tona, Alex and Maggie are spending the summer in Michigan with family while Corey stays in Atlanta to continue working until we leave. Our goal is to leave on August 28th.

We need your prayers! We trust God has prepared a way for us to leave for the field at the end of August, but we need a miracle to get there! Please continue to pray that doors of financial blessing will continue to open. We have been so blessed while raising our funds and we can't wait to see how God is going to blow us away in these last few weeks.

SUPPORT UPDATE

We have awesome partners in this ministry. Thank you to all of our monthly supporters who so generously entrust us with their sacrifices to reach the children of Colombia. Soon we will put those funds into action and we can't wait to share with you the stories of the seeds you have planted and the harvest that will be reaped! Please continue to share with us how God is blessing you. It's amazing to see how His blessings go full circle!

If you've been thinking about becoming a monthly supporter—now is the time! We need pledge forms turned in within the next two weeks in order to receive our clearance to leave on August 28th. We understand when the budget is tight and it seems like there is no room left, but please step out in faith and pledge just \$10 a month. We know God will bless your sacrifice and take care of all of your needs.

Please take this time to send in a pledge of \$10 a month (or more) to help us reach the children of Colombia.

Please FAX your completed pledge form to (417) 862-5140 to ensure that it is received in time!

To receive this newsletter via email, send an e-mail to tona.kautz@ma.agmd.org

Home Address: 5275 Fran Drive Grand Blanc, MI 48439 (770) 901-9077 corey.kautz@ma.agmd.org tona.kautz@ma.agmd.org Home Church:
Calvary Assembly of God
Pastor Dennis Lacy
5067 Chamblee Dunwoody Road
Atlanta, GA 30338
(770) 393-2197

Support Address:
Assemblies of God World Missions
1445 N. Boonville Ave.
Springfield, MO 65802-1894
Account #: 2938132

Thank You

Thank you to everyone who sent cards and gifts for Corey, Alex and Tona's birthdays. You all made us feel so special. We also owe a huge thanks to everyone who gave us a wonderful send off in Atlanta. We felt overwhelming love from you all and so much more attention than we deserved! We miss you.

We have been blessed with amazing friends in Georgia. So many offered to house Corey during these few months of transition and everyone has been so hospitable. Thank you for opening your hearts and doors to Corey.

Tona and the kids have also been blessed with generous outpourings in Michigan by all of our family members. To all our friends, family, supporters, prayer partners...we love you all and couldn't be here without you!

Alex and Maggie's Mischief

We have kicked off our own online newsletter that is going out to Children's Churches. If you have a Child or a Children's Church that would like to receive our e-newsletter and be pen pals with us, please send us an email at KautzKids@Gmail.com.

Leaving our friends in Atlanta was tough and we still miss them all a lot. We've been having a good time in Michigan with our grandparents, aunts, uncles and cousins. We've been camping and we went to Mackinac Island. Michigan is the Great Lakes State and we've had lots of fun in the water!

Exciting things have been going on. Alex celebrated his ninth birthday. We have a brand new cousin who was born while we've been here. We're having a blast!





Alex and Maggie at a water park. It's been a hot summer.



Maggie with her new baby cousin.

Prayer Requests

- We need a miracle in the next few weeks. Pray for God to provide the pledges for our departure next month.
- Continue to pray for our family as we are apart for an extended time.